
 

 

 

Friday, September 25, 2020 

 

 

 

Due to COVID -19 all in person events and 

meetings are cancelled until further notice  

 
 

 

 
Sunday,  

September 27th 

 

 

 

Monday,  

September 28th 

to  

Friday,  

October 2nd 

(Daily) 

 

 
10:00am In-Person and Online 

Sunday Service  

 

 
 

 

9:30am Online Morning Prayer 

with a Thought for the Day  
 

 

 

 

Contacting the Clergy and Staff  

The Rev. Canon Dr. Eric Beresford  eric@sttimothy.ca 

Gerlyn Henry   curate@sttimothy.ca 

Elaine Vanderwerf   youth@sttimothy.ca 

Ed Connell  edward@sttimothy.ca  

Ashani Weerasinghe  office@sttimothy.ca  

Reopening Plans ɬ Joanna Maplazi  joanna@sttimothy.ca  
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In -Person Worship  

We were very glad to see some of you in-person last Sunday as we resumed worship services in the 

church. The safety protocols implemented worked well and we offer sincere thanks to Joanna 

Maplazi, Frances Flint and Lanadee Lampman for their leadership  in this  and for making all the 

necessary arrangements to ensure a smooth return to church. 

 

We will continue to send out the registration link on Mondays for the following Sunday and 

request that you sign up for seats in church before 12:00 noon on Friday of that week. 

If you d id  not receive the email link or have any questions, please contact Ashani 

office@sttimothy.ca or 416-488-0079. 

 

The information including the link to EventBrite as well as the Zoom link for Sunday is also  

updated on our we bsite every Monday afternoon . Go to www.sttimothy.ca  for more information.  
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2Ûȭɯ3ÐÔÖÛÏàɀÚɯ".5(#ɯ"..*!..*ȵ 

MORE RECIPES WANTED!!!  

For those of you who have you been meaning to send some 

recipes in, but not yet got around to it, NOW  is the time to send 

do so!   For the cookbook to happen, we need 200+ recipes and 

have only reached about 25% of that goal.  Thanks to those people 

who have been steadily sending recipes in over the summer.  If 

everyone could send 2 or more recipes, the cookbook will be 

spectacular and could help raise funds for the church in a 

Christmas Kitchen-free year. 

 

Please send in your recipes by the end of Thanksgi ving weekend.  

 

/ÓÌÈÚÌɯÍÌÌÓɯÍÙÌÌɯÛÖɯÐÕÊÓÜËÌɯÈÕɯÐÕÛÙÖËÜÊÛÖÙàɯÊÖÔÔÌÕÛɯÖÙɯÛÞÖɯÞÐÛÏɯàÖÜÙɯÙÌÊÐ×ÌɯÛÖɯÈËËɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯɁÍÓÈÝÖÜÙɂɯ

of your contribution.  

 

Let us know if you wish to remain anonymous otherwise you will be credited with sharing your 

recipe.  

Here are 2 ÞÈàÚɯÛÖɯÚÌÕËɯÐÕɯàÖÜÙɯÙÌÊÐ×ÌÚȱȱ 

¶ Send a copy to cookbook@sttimothy.ca ȱɯit can be a photo, 

scanned, handwritten or typed  copy (we will accept any form)  

¶ Mail or drop off at the church, with cookbook written on the  

envelope. 

 

If you have any questions let us know.  

We look forward to all your contributions. Thank you so much!!!  

 

Ginny and Rosemary 

 

 

Forward Day by Day  

Would you like to obtain a copy of the Forward Day by Day daily devotions?  

 

 

 

There are copies available in the church office 

for the periods  

- August to October 2020 and  

- November 2020 to January 2021. 

 

 

Please call 416-488-0079 or email 

office@sttimothy.ca and Ashani  will mail a 

copy to you or you can arrange to pick it up.  
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Sunday, October 4th  at 4:30pm  

Join us on the front lawn of the church as we gather, while being physically distanced, to 

celebrate the animals who share our homes and lives and give thanks for them and all 

&ÖËɀÚɯÊÙÌÈÛÜÙÌÚȭɯɯ 

Bring your friends, neighbours and of course, your pets! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Since ÞÌɯÊÈÕɀÛ ÉÌɯÛÖÎÌÛÏÌÙɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ!ÐÚÏÖ×ɀÚɯ"ÖÔ×ÈÕàɯ#ÐÕÕÌÙɯÛÏÐÚɯàÌÈÙȮɯÞÌɯÊÈÕɯÈÛɯÓÌÈÚÛɯÊÖÔÌɯÛÖÎÌÛÏÌÙɯÝÐÙÛÜÈÓÓàȭ  

 

The Cabaret is truly open to everyon e in our wonderfully diverse Diocese  providing a free evening 

of music and reflection to the community when it is needed most. It will  showcase music from 

around the Diocese, hosted by Dean Stephen Vail and noted guest, the Most Rev. Linda Nicholls 

will be speaking about hope.  

 

The Bishopɀs Company Cabaret is on Friday, October 16 th from 8 -9:30 pm via Zoom. 
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Examples of the performers gifts can be seen at https://bishopscompanytoronto.ca/the -bishops-

company-dinner/the -program/   with representation from All Saints, Peterborough; Christ Memorial 

Church, Oshawa; Church of South India; Church of the Transfiguration, Coventry Cathedral; Grace 

Church-on-the-'ÐÓÓȰɯ&ÙÈÊÌȮɯ,ÈÙÒÏÈÔȰɯ/ÈÙÐÚÏɯÖÍɯ+ÓÖàËÛÖÞÕȰɯ2Ûȭɯ!ÌËÌɀÚȰɯ2Ûȭɯ&ÌÖÙÎÌȮɯ'ÈÓÐÉÜÙÛÖÕȰɯ2Ûȭɯ

James Cathedral; St. James, Orillia; St. Margaret, Wilberforce; Wycliffe College and the Toronto 

Urban Native Ministry.  

 

This annual event is accessible to everyone! Registration is required at 

https://www. eventbrite.ca/e/bishops-company-cabaret-tickets-118637314401 

 

 

Virtual Outreach and Advocacy Conference  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration for this year's Virtual Outreach and Advocacy Conference is now open. The title of this 

year's virtual conference is No One is Disposable.  

 

The keynote speaker will be The Rt. Rev. Peter Fenty, Area Bishop of York-Simcoe, Diocese of 

Toronto and the conference will follow the usual format with both a morning and afternoon 

workshop and a break from noon until 1pm.  
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